
Land Use Planning Commission – Minutes Regular Meeting July 26, 2017 

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by Chairperson Carol Bacon. In attendance were Ben 
Niemann, Denise Picchietti, Sarah Gunn, and Vickie Palya and one person in the audience.

2. Agenda was approved with a motion by Sarah/second by Ben.

3. Minutes of regular meeting of June 28, 2017 were approved with a motion by Denice/second by 
Sarah.

4. Guest advisor, Joe Donnellan, representing Jump River Co-op spoke on what was happening in 
Round Lake. Jump River has been clearing right-of-way and installing upgrades to their cable. 
The loads are increasing with the need for larger cable that is capable of carrying more power to 
all areas of Round Lake. This will be an on-going process for years into the future. There was also 
talk of burying power lines which has begun in certain areas. To bury all the cable in the town 
will take up to 40 years.

5. Discussion of individual items from the Comprehensive Plan and which members of the board 
are handling each issue that needs to be addressed.

6. Sending out a survey to all Town of Round Lake residents is being discussed. All members of the 
board will go over the survey that was sent out in 2003 that helped to create the plan originally. 
It was decided that one half hour will be devoted to up-dating the old survey and

adding/deleting questions as appropriate.

7. Meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm. The next meeting of the Plan Commission will be August 30, 
2017 at 6:30pm at the town hall. 

Respectfully submitted – Vickie Palya 


